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Announcement Regarding Approval of Operation of  

Proprietary Trading System 
 
Osaka Digital Exchange Co., Ltd. (hereinafter ODX) announces ODX has received 
Approval of Operation of Proprietary Trading System (PTS) on 28th April, 2022. 
 
Since ODX was established, we have been structuring business scheme, operational 
process, and IT infrastructures, aiming to launch PTS for equities and Venue for Security 
Token (ST). By this approval of operation of PTS, following completion of registration as 
Type 1 Financial Instruments Business Operator on 18th April, we have met the great 
milestones for starting our new business. 
 
And we continue to discuss the rules, structures and practical businesses with related 
parties for launch of Venue for ST. 
 
<Display regarding Financial Instruments and Exchange Act> 
Registration Number Kanto Financial Bureau No. 3328 
Name of Financial Instruments Business 
Operator 

Osaka Digital Exchange Co., Ltd 

Enrolled associations 
Japan Securities Dealers Association 
(in progress) 

 
For further information, please contact: 
Corporate Planning Department: +81-3-4510-6500 


